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We’ve had a busy and exciting month of August
at Northeast! Progress reports went home,
giving families a chance to celebrate growth
and see areas where students can keep
working hard. Looking ahead, we have several
upcoming events you will not want to miss
including Basket Bingo! We hope to see you
there!
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Thank you to everyone that came to our Art
Night, hosted by the PTA! Each student was able
to paint their own version of Bruni from Frozen 2.  

Every year we host an event called PBIS
Spray Day, where our students are hosed
down by the Danville Fire Department here
in town as part of an all-school celebration
for outstanding behavior!
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Community Helpers
Mrs. Poulson invited several community
helpers into her classroom this month! She
invited a firefighter, veterinarian, doctor,
dentist, police officer, sanitary workers,
executive director and a comfort dog. She
also invited in our very own Associate
Superintendent, Mrs. Parker, and Mayor of
Danville, Mr. Williams among many more!
Thanks to everyone that came and talked to
the kindergarten classes about their careers!
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Our food service staff headlined by Ms. Tammy
Coon, Kitchen Manager, worked very hard to
provide a special breakfast for our students!
Thank you to Mr. Hart, Superintendent, and Ms.
Zetta Piggott, Director of Food Services, for
stopping by and making it possible!

Basket Bingo will be held at Danville High
School in the field house on September 12,
2025 from 6-8 pm.

NORTHEAST
ELEMENTARY
MAGNET SCHOOLSEPTEMBER

2025

MONTHLY RECAP



SPORTS

NEW FACES

Volleyball

Page 03

The 4th–6th grade volleyball practices have been
going really well. The players are showing great
energy and enthusiasm, and each day they are
making noticeable progress with their skills. They’re
working hard on fundamentals like passing, serving,
and communication, while also learning how to work
together as a team. It’s been exciting to see their
confidence grow and their love for the game
continue to shine through. The girls are really looking
forward to cheering on the Danville High School
volleyball players on September 15th. Don't forget it's
Minion night! - Ms. Alyea

www.danville118.org/northeast
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Ms. Dubois
Teaching Assistant

Basketball
The 2025-2026 girls basketball season is off to a
great start with 30 girls in total for 5  and 6
grade. Our first game is Wednesday Sept. 3  at
Hoopeston. We are playing a total of seven
games this season. Most of the girls are returning
players from the year before and are doing a
great job on the court. I'm excited to watch them
grow on the court this season.  - Mrs. Larsen
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